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AUGUST 2021 VFW POST NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Commander’s Corner 

     

Its August, and we are well into the 2nd half of 2021 with challenges ahead. COVID as we well know is still with us. And apparently 

will be for some time to come. There are still many unknowns about the disease, and just as many opinions about personal and social 

protection. Should the State Health Department and the Governor require masking I ask that you comply and be proactive in protecting 

both your own and others health. With August, it seems Mother Nature remembered to dial up the summer heat. Remember to protect 
yourselves from excessive heat, and sunlight, we don't need our extended VFW and Auxiliary Family suffering from heat related injuries. 

As for myself, I'm still learning, and I wish you all a safe month. 

 

Quinn Chastant, Commander 

    

Cooties Section 

   

Listen Cooties, Thanks to all who came out to enjoy our delicious, nutritious Cootie breakfast and dinners, and thanks to all MOC 

and MOCA who helped serve.  Scratch for August will be on the 17th. 

 

Keep them smiling in beds of white.     L.O.T.C.S, Stephan Trouchette, Seam Squirrel 

 

Auxiliary Corner 

 

Sisters and Brothers of Auxiliary 6731: 

 

Our VFW Auxiliary meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 10, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the post.   

 

Our monthly dinner will be held on Friday, August 13, 2021 and will be served from 5:30 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.   

 

Yours in Service,           Carol Fetters, President 

 

Cooties Auxiliary Section 

     

Cooties , well here we are again with the hopes of having a meeting in August on the 2nd time 6 P.M. please call if there are any 

questions. You can still do things to keep um smiling in beds of white.  Stay safe see everyone on the 2nd of August. Have your reports 

ready 

 

"Keep um smiling in beds of white" 

 

Doreen M. Rugg, MOCA#15 President 

 

Quartermaster Comments 

 

    Post finances are doing well. Our Bingo crew is doing a fantastic job keeping our hall filled with players. We are grateful for their 
donations to the Post.  Our Breakfast and Dinners are also doing well. The volunteers behind the scenes who do all the cooking deserve 

a lot of recognition. The Post still need more volunteers to pitch in and help out.  We still need help in maintenance, shopping, and in 

the kitchen. Please take some time out of your schedule and help the Post out. 

 

Jerry “Wiz” Wisniewski , Quartermaster 
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Service Officer Comments 

 

    Service Officers will be available to help any Veteran submitting disability claims or to answer VA related questions; by appointment 

only, just contact one of the officers below.  If you or if you know of a veteran who needs some assistance, please come on over to the 
post or call (228)392-1152.   

 

Service officer POCs:  John Kelly (228) 273-4309 

 

 

Chaplain's Chat 

 

Lately I have had more and more request's for prayer.  There seems to a lot of reasons to talk to the Lord in today's crazy world.  I 

personally think all prayers should start with thanks for all the good things the Lord has blessed us with.  Having said that, If you have 

anything that you would like for me to include in my daily prayers please contact me.  Maybe it could be something you just want to 

talk about.  My phone is 228-326-6745, my e-mail is rickarbogast@yahoo.com.  To those who have lost a loved one, we offer our 

most sincere condolences.  To those suffering from illness or injury, we wish a speedy recovery.  Hebrews 13, 18-20  
  

Chaplain, Rick Arbogast 

 

 

 

Honor Guard 

 

       Honor Guard Meal Country Fried Steak. 

 

Rick Arbogast, Honor Guard Sgt. 

 

 

American Legion 

 

  It's membership time.  All members of Post 2002 should have gotten a letter from National with your yearly member forms.  Please 

send the form along with a check for $35.00 to the P.O. Box and I will send you your card or attend the next meeting and we will take 

care of things there.  The next post meeting will be on Aug. 24th at V.F.W. 6731 at 6:30 pm.  

 

Rick Arbogast, Commander  

 

 
CHARITABLE BINGO HELP SUPPORT YOUR VETERANS PROGRAMS 

 

Programs such as Bingo never get off the ground without volunteers who step up and accept the challenge..  

 

The post's new Bingo email account is bingovfw6731@gmail.com for any questions or concerns that may arise. 

 

August 4th – Meat Give Away 
August 28th - $1000 Guarantee Jackpot 
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